
PONDEROSA BASIN MUTUAL 

WATER COMPANY 

 

CANCELATION OF BOARD 

OF DIRECTORS’ MEETING  

 
For Wednesday, April 11th, 2018 

Which was scheduled at 6:00 PM at 

The Water Office located at 

5623 Parker Drive, Mariposa, CA  95338 

 

AGENDA 
 

There will be NO Board of Directors’ Meeting for the 
month of April, 2018.  There is no new business nor is 
there any pending old business.  Please refer to our 
website for posting the draft minutes for the March 
meeting as well as a Water Operator’s Report for April. 
 Our next scheduled meeting is planned for 
Wednesday, May 9th, 2018, at 6:00 PM at the Company 
Office. 


